
Engagement with Stakeholders
StarHub continues to maintain effective stakeholder communication by holding our engagements in different modes, making ourselves 
more accessible and for greater flexibility. Events such as investor show cases and employee townhalls have been held physically. 
Active engagement with stakeholders enables us to understand our stakeholders’ needs, gain better insights on our business risks and 
opportunities, and create value for all. Our key stakeholders’ views have been identified through a stakeholder mapping exercise and 
are reviewed annually to assess their potential impact on our business. We promote and manage our stakeholder relations through 
regular and proactive engagement with our stakeholders, at the corporate level and functional divisions across the Group. In FY2024, 
the Group’s key areas of focus in relation to the management of stakeholder relationships included transformation and growth. 

  �Further details on StarHub’s communication with our shareholders and other stakeholders can be found in the Investor Relations section and Sustainability Report on 
pages 150 to 151 and 75 to 77 of the Annual Report respectively. 

A.	 DEALINGS IN SECURITIES

Insider Trading Policy
StarHub has adopted an enhanced insider trading policy with respect to dealings in StarHub securities by the Directors and Group 
employees. The policy imposes trading blackout periods which exceed the requirements of the SGX-ST Listing Manual, pursuant to 
which:

•	 All Directors and Group employees are prohibited from dealing in StarHub securities during the period:

	 (a)	 commencing two weeks prior to the announcement of the Group’s business performance update for each of the first and third 
quarters of our financial year and ending on the date of announcement of the relevant business performance update; and 

	 (b)	 commencing one month prior to the announcement of the Group’s half-yearly and full-year results and ending on the date of 
announcement of the relevant results.

•	 All Management and employees directly involved in the preparation of the Group’s quarterly business performance updates and 
the half-yearly and full-year results are prohibited from dealing in StarHub securities during the period commencing one month 
prior to the announcement of each of the Group’s business performance updates and financial results and ending on the date of 
announcement of the relevant update or results. 

6.  MANAGING STAKEHOLDER RELATIONSHIPS

7.  OTHER CORPORATE GOVERNANCE PRACTICES AND POLICIES
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